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11th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

Appointment of Deputy Head Teacher 

 

Following a placement discussion shortly before the half term break we are pleased to 

share with you that Sarah Butler has been appointed as the Deputy Head Teacher of 

Haytor View Community Primary School.  

 

Those of you whose children began their school life at Haytor View will know Miss Butler 

well, and I know that everyone will want to join us in sharing our congratulations and best 

wishes with her in her new position.  

 

Be assured that Miss Butler will continue in the roles which you are familiar with, including 

leading provision in the Foundation Stage and Year 1, as well as supporting Mr Hampton 

and the rest of the school team in the day-to-day running of the school and it’s ongoing 

development.  

 

As a governing board we feel pleased and proud to have been able to appoint 

someone with such calibre, experience and connection with the school community.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Robert Doets        

Chair of Governing Board 
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